
 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
(DEANS CROFT AREA, BRAMCOTE) (NO STOPPING ON 
ENTRANCE CLEARWAYS & PROHIBITION OF WAITING)  

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2024 (5346) 
 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services in Nottinghamshire.  

Concerns have been raised regarding inconsiderate and obstructive parking along 
Arundel Drive, Deans Croft and Moor Lane during school hours. This is causing 
visibility and access issues along these roads. It is proposed to introduce ‘No 
Waiting Mon–Fri 8am – 9am and 3pm – 4pm’ restrictions (Single Yellow Lines) 
along both sides of Deans Croft between the existing junction protection 
restrictions and on Arundel Drive opposite the junction of Deans Croft.  It is also 
proposed to install a ‘No Stopping on Entrance Clearway Marking’ (School Keep 
Clear) Mon – Fri 8am – 4.30pm on Moor Lane opposite the junction of Deans Croft, 
as shown on drawing number H/JW/4507/01/Rev B.   
 
 


